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Let God Speak to 

YOU! 

Communication is 

important in EVERY 

relationship 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 
   Let’s continue reading all of God’s LOVE 

LETTER in 2023! 

   This month : 

OLD TESTAMENT 

    This months reading will provide a 

stark contrast to the wisdom and ways 

of the world.  So much pain and 

suffering could be prevented if people 

were to adhere to the wisdom and 

warnings that God gives.  His 

prohibitions are for our benefit and 

when we ignore them, people will 

suffer as a result of their own doing. 

    Take time to read each day and   

Include praise and thanks when you 

pray and experience the difference it 

makes! 

NEW TESTAMENT 

   God addresses issues that Christians 

face:  immorality, getting along, 

marriage, how to worship in spirit and 

truth, unity in Christ, what to believe, 

relying on God, building a Christian 

home and more!   Can you see why the 

Devil works to keep people from 

reading God’s Word daily?   This is vital 

spiritual nourishment that we need for 

growing strong in Christ!  

    REMEMBER:  Write down any 

questions you might have and  bring 

them on Sunday so you can ask them 

(at Bible School, or after worship!) 

 

 

Take Time to 

Talk to God! 
 

   Continue to pray for one another and 

the burdens that they have.  

Get to Know 

 

       Your Bible 
 

 
 

Sundays in September    9:30 am 

   Join us as we continue to 

“transform” our thinking to align with 

God’s Thinking.   This month we will be 

dealing with the following topics: 

• The Light 

• Wisdom 

• Teaching Wisdom 

• Meaning of Life 

    Discover how relevant these Old 

Testament passages are for people 

today.  Share them with your family 

and friends.  Help them to see how 

God’s Wisdom far surpasses the 

wisdom and ways of people! 

    Each week we begin with addressing 

any questions people might have from 

their Bible reading!  Bring your 

questions! 

New Testament 

Study Guides 

Available 
  Every Sunday, we include the Bible 

School lesson (Old Testament) and a 

new study guide (New Testament) for 

people to use at their convenience in 

our bulletin!   The New Testament 

studies are important for us to 

understand how we “fit in the body of 

Christ”, What is our “role”, What 

benefits we enjoy and how to deal 

with tough times (which we all fae!) 

   This coming month lessons will be: 

• The Body of Christ 

• Spiritual Gifts 

• God’s Comfort 

• Apostle Paul’s Trials 

   We are glad to answer questions 

from these studies as well!   Take time 

to do these studies as they will help 

you remember and better understand 

what God is trying to teach you. 

 

 

 

 

WOW!      What an amazing month and 

seeing how God has been at work!   

    Clio’s 150th Celebration at the 

Amphitheater has come and gone.  

God worked through us to help get 

businesses involved.  We helped the 

Historical Society have a “presence” by 

setting up a table on their behalf.  Our 

table featured what God has done the 

past 150+ years at Pine Run along with 

special handouts (Prayer Walk Park 

Coloring Book; along with Clio 150th 

Year Coloring Book and Puzzle Book-  

these are also available on our website 

for FREE DOWNLOAD).   

     Worked with Schools to generate 

ideas on promoting Clio History. 

     Worked with area congregations to 

provide free school supplies (over 

4,000 estimated in attendance at the 

Back 2 School Night). 

     Starting to receive letter and info 

towards the “Pure Michigan Byway” 

designation for M-54 (Saginaw County 

among first to respond). 

    Worked with Great Lakes Christian 

College on where they are headed. 

    Members have been busy 

ministering to their family members. 

   Visitors boosted our spirits as we 

also ministered and encouraged them. 

   Plans are being made to make 

greater use of the Lowell Mason 

Prayer Walk Park this Fall and into 

2024 

   God has provided financial resources 

to pay the 6 month insurance bill 

without having to take money from 

the savings! 

  

LIVE STREAMING & MORE! 
Livestreaming begins around 10:30 

AM on Sundays. 
   Pinerunchurch.org 
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